
June 1, 2022 

7:06 pm 

 

Last School Meeting of the Year 

 

Guest Speaker #1 

Mrs Barrale 

 Thank you PTA and Mrs Green for al l you have done.  The staff appreciates also. 

Next week Principals honor roll breakfast 6/8 

6/9 8th Grade Formal at Fiesta 

6/10 Band competition at Great Adventure Amusement Park 

6/22 8th Grade Graduation 

Guest Speaker #2 

Mr Vilardi (in for Mr Barrow) 

 Thank you Mrs Green and PTA board.  Thank you for always thinking about the principals and 

teacher during Teachers Appreciation week. 

McKenzie School 

Last Friday was Memorial Day Assembly 

6/6 International Day.  Wear a country that represents you 

Tentative: field day tentatively planned 6/13.  Rain date 6/14.  Please wear Field Day shirt 

6/16, 9:30 3rd and 4th graders moving up ceremony 

Week of 6/20 is Spirit Week 

6/21-6/24 ½ session days 

A lot of construction 6/27 and beyond 

 

Treasurers Report 

May posted online 

Expenses: Teachers Appreciation Week, Field day shirts for Faust school. 

Fundraising:  Birthday Lawn Signs, Amazon purchases 

Balanced 



 

Membership 

No new members. 

Reminder any current membership ends 6/30/22 

July 1s starts new membership 

 

Guest Speaker #3 

Mr Giancaspro 

Construction stills continue to ensure all work is done by September 2022. 

Letters will go out throughout the summer with updates. 

 

8th Grade Committee 

Last dance this Friday, June 3rd.  If you would like to chaperone  

June 9th is Formal at the Fiesta 

June 22 Riggins Field 8th Grade graduation 

8th grade breakfast June 24th 

 

New Business : Election of New Board 

Jillian Cawley, Recording Secretary, reads bylaws 

Nominating Committee:  

 President Nominee :  Christine Green 

 Vice President : Madelin Delgado 

 Recording Secretary :  Jillian Cawley 

 Corresponding Secretary :  Kevin Lyon 

 Treasurer : Paola  

McKenzie Rep : Shannon Cowan 

Cultural Arts:  Renee Ante 

Bylaws : Tara Pachon 

Faust Rep : Linda Lyon 

Membership Chair : Elyssa 



October 5th is the next PTA meeting  

 

There will be an introduction to the new building for the new 3rd and 4th graders. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


